Bank of Baroda

NOTICE TO ALL THE PENSIONERS WHO RETIRED
BETWEEN THE PERIOD FROM 01.04.1998 TO
31.10.2002

We refer to our letters numbered HO:HRM:E:1 to HO:HRM:E:3026 dated 05.12.2019 issued
by the Staff Pension Department, Head Office, Baroda regarding “Repayment of excess
arrears paid as per Hon’ble Supreme Court Judgement dated 13.02.2018 on

implementation of revised pension arrears considering commutation difference.”

We have been receiving representations from pensioners regarding error in arrear calculation

sheets.

Therefore, now, it has been decided to cancel all the aforementioned letters issued by us. The

further course of action will be intimated to you shortly.

= Matslon.
(C. MALOLAN)
Head- HR OPERATIONS

Date: 13.12.2019
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